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As I conclude another quarter

of this year, September 2014,

I am glad to report good health.

We have continued our Sunday meetings
with regular folk and those who visit.
It has been a good time of outreach,
contacting those on the street

and giving out tracts.

The telephone ministry continues.
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Dear Friends,
I certainly do appreciate the financial help
you have sent my way.
Thanks too for the prayers for the Lord's work here.
I travelled to Deer Lake Newfoundland, for two
Sunday services.
They have been without a Pastor for some time.
This past Sunday, we had the Jerry Jackson family
from Texas.
They are raising their support to plant a church
in Western Canada.
Earlier, the Grinsteads had come for a service,
They are on their way to Argentina.
This has proved to be a foreign mission field.
One afternoon when I was out, I talked to people
from six different parts of the world. I visited Mr.
Nickerson in the Nursing Home,
and waiting for the bus, met a group from Saudi Arabia.
We had quite a discussion there at the bus stop.
At the bus terminal I sat beside a lady from Denmark,
then on the bus a lady from the Philippines sat
beside me.On another bus there was a lady from Mexico.
I gave out a few tracts that day.
Two couples have come recently, and a young man with
his son.
When these come with family and friends,
we have quite a group.Then we have those who move to
find work.
Thanks again for your fellowship in the Gospel.

Be sure of my Prayers.- )7; 4
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